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Athens, 3rd of December 2012 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) and more specifically its Regional Directorate of Western 

Greece, following Official Food Control and in collaboration with the General Chemical State 

Laboratory, requested the recall/withdrawal of mineral water due to presence of the 

bacterium Pseudomonas Aeruginosa.         

 

The product being recalled is:  

Mineral water with trade name “φυσικό μεταλλικό νερό ΚΡΙΝΟΣ-mineral water ΚRΙΝΟΣ” in 

package of 1.5L, with best before date 7/11/13 and batch lot: LOT 121107.  

The product is produced by the company “Ioannis K. Anastasopoulos & Son S.A.” 

(Rododafni Aigiou, Tel: 26910-71456, Fax : 26910-71970).  

 
Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to 

consume it. Photo of the product is given below.   
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